
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

14 October 2020 
 
Dear Parent or Carer 
 
RE: Flu Immunisations 22 October 2020 
 
Please be aware that the list for electronic consents at Intrahealth is now closed. 
 
If you have not contacted them but still wish your child to have the immunisation then 
you can ring Intrahealth on 0333 358 3397 option 9 then option 2 and give a verbal 
consent to the nurses there and your child will then be included in the session next 
Thursday. Verbal consent would need to be given no later than Tuesday 20 October 
2020. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
Mrs F Green 
Health Adviser 
 


